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October 28, 1999 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attn: Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555 

SUBJECT: COMANCHE PEAK STEAM ELECTRIC STATION (CPSES) 
DOCKET NOS. 50-445 AND 50-446 
SEMI-ANNUAL MATERIAL BALANCE REPORT 

Gentlemen: 

In accordance with 1OCFR74.13(a)(1) TXU Electric hereby requests an alternate 
schedule for submittal of the semi-annual material balance report for the period 
ending September 30, 1999, for special nuclear material licensed under Facility 
Operating Licenses Nos. NFP-87 and NFP-89 for CPSES Units 1 and 2, respectively.  
TXU Electric will submit the report by November 15, 1999. TXU Electric provides 
good cause for delaying the submittal of this report because of resource conflicts with 
the current Unit 1 outage and computer code updates implemented along with Y2K 
updates which has resulted in data round off errors which require resolution prior to 
filing this report.  

Should you have any questions concerning this schedule, please contact 
Mr. A. W. Rosette at (254) 897-5452, or Mr. J. D. Seawright at (254) 897-0140.
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This communication contains no new licensing basis commitments regarding CPSES 
Units 1 and 2.  

Sincerely, 

C. L. Terry 

By:___ 
D. R. Woodlan 
Docket Licensing Manager 
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c - E. W. Merschoff, Region IV 
J. I. Tapia, Region IV 
D. H. Jaffe, NRR 
Resident Inspectors, CPSES 

NAC International 
NMMSS Program 
Attn: Tom Headley 
P.O. Box 922088 
Norcross, Georgia 30092


